Sketches of Macao: some views from the island of Taipa : an
exhibition of paintings by Kit (Christopher) Kelen (29/03/2006)

Dear All,

We are glad to let you know that the "Sketches of Macao: some views from the island of Taipa: an
exhibition of paintings by Kit (Christopher) Kelen" will be held in the gallery of the International
Library at the University of Macau, on April 3-30 2006. The opening ceremony will be launched at
5 p.m. Monday 3rd April, 2006. Attached are the details of the activity for your information.

Looking forward to seeing you!
Should you have any inquires, please feel free to contact us at 397 8191 or 397 8171.

Regards,
UM International Library
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